
 

12635 East Montview Boulevard, Aurora, Colorado 80045 
 Tel 720-859-4100 · Fax 720-859-4110 · https://fitzsimonsinnovation.com/ 
 

February 18, 2020 

Paul Gibson, AIA 
Sr. Project Manager 
MOA Architecture 
 
Paul, 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and coordination with the FRA.  The DRB has approved 
the design for the Bioscience 5 building and recommends site plan approval to the City of Aurora 
with minor modifications.  Please note that the 23rd Avenue streetscape, which this project is 
responsible for installing, will be reviewed by the DRB and City as a separate project.    

• Add trees along street planter cut-outs where they appear to be missing. 
• Verify tree species/canopy structure along Revere are compatible with anticipated truck 

turning movements. 

 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mark W. Johnson, Design Review Board Chair 
 

Project Name: Bioscience 5    
Meeting Date: February 9, 2019  
Meeting: DD Review #3 
Location: Virtual 
 
 


